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NTM 24/25 
FIRTH OF CLYDE – WHITEFORELAND 

DIVE SURVEY 
 

 
 

Mariners are advised that a dive survey is planned of a wreck located approximately 100m 
east of Whiteforeland Buoy. 
 
Diving is planned for the following times, arriving at the dive site approx. 30 minutes before 
entering the water: 
 
Friday 29th August  0945 – 1045 and 1630 – 1730 
Saturday 30th August 1020 – 1100 and 1715 – 1815 
Sunday 31st August  1100 – 1200 
 
The RHIB Starfish Enterprise will remain at the dive site until divers are recovered from 
the water and will display appropriate flags.  A listening watch will be maintained 
throughout on VHF Ch12. 
 

 
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with care when transiting the area. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch 12 or on  0151 949 6651 (Recorded Line). 
 
 


